From: registrar

Sent: July-28-17 2:32 PM

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:16 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Cauleen J Stanley

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Retired

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Delivery rates for rural and northern customers are criminal. For every kilowatt used, billing is doubled by delivery
charges that are in the hundreds of dollars, monthly. Why are rural residents being forced to payout staggering,
unacceptable amounts for delivery of electricity? These charges are inequitable, unfair, and discriminatory. The
hardship borne by rural and northern residents is unacceptable. It is negatively affecting our health and peace of mind.
Ontario needs to come to a fixed rate for the distribution of electricity that is fair to everyone, regardless of location.

-- Attachment --





